
 

6th Grade Orientation Night! 

Southern Middle School 

September 3, 2020 @ 6PM 

(Event will be held in the SMS Cafeteria OR Virtually depending on Board Policy at this 

time. Please continue to check Southern Middle’s Website for Updates & a Connect-Ed 

Message will be sent in August to all families!) 

 

Southern Middle School will be holding our 6th Grade Orientation Night on Thursday 
September 3, 2020 at 6PM. We encourage all parents/guardians and incoming 6th 

grade students to attend! During the information session, Administration and the School 
Counseling Office will discuss schedules, agenda books, lockers, expectation, first day 

of school, etc.  Mark your calendars and we hope that you can attend!  
 

*In the meantime, start getting your rising 6th Grade Student EXCITED for Middle 

School by checking out Southern’s slideshow “6th Grade Information- Rising 

Bulldogs 2020” on our SMS website or your Elementary School’s Website! 

 

 

 

 

 


